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Another new member 

On the following pages you will find pictures taken at the party, showing 

the costumes worn by members and coaches. 

For the boy who chose not to attend because he didn’t think there would 

be anyone there of his age: there were lots of people there of all ages 

from six to eighteen (and, of course, the coaches were, in some cases, a 

little bit older). 

I’m sorry that one or two photos appear to have been taken by a drunken 

reindeer. I’m assured that the reindeer was stone cold sober but had 

gorged itself on chocolate cakes. 

Many thanks to those parents who went to the trouble of providing home

-made food (including said chocolate cakes). It was much appreciated. 

Christmas party 

We extend a warm welcome to Emma Ranson (U7), twin sister of exist-

ing member Holly. She will start off in the beginners’ session.  
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Pictures from the festivities 

On this page are prize-winning costumes worn by Olivia 

Wells (elf), Matthew Grove (Christmas gift) and Tia Jasani 

(Christmas tree) as well as a few others 
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More pictures from the party 

(including the coaches) 


